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OFFICIAL

OFFICIAL:SENSITIVE

Good afternoon

Thank you for the opportunity to review the revised Safety and quality guidelines for privately
practising midwives (draft).

The revised Safety and quality guidelines for privately practising midwives (draft) is a concise and
considered document which reflects contemporary midwifery practice and provides information
about the necessary regulatory, governance and risk management strategies to ensure the safe,
quality and effective delivery of care by Midwives in private practice.

Regards

Jenny
Adj Assoc Prof Jennifer Hurley
Chief Nurse and Midwifery Officer

Nursing and Midwifery Office
SA Health | Government of South Australia

www.sahealth.sa.gov.au/NursingandMidwifery

OFFICIAL

The Nursing and Midwifery Office acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of Country on which we live, learn
and work, and recognises their continuing connection to lands, waters and communities.
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